Simmons, Kurt, EMNRD

From: Becerra, Laura <LBecerra@chevron.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 2:01 PM
To: Simmons, Kurt, EMNRD

Subject: [EXT] RE: C-104 Discrepancies

Thank you, | will do that today.
I’'m off tomorrow just in case you email me, | will get back to you next week.

Have a great weekend

From: Simmons, Kurt, EMNRD <Kurt.Simmons@state.nm.us>
Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 2:59 PM

To: Becerra, Laura <LBecerra@chevron.com>

Subject: [**EXTERNAL**] RE: C-104 Discrepancies

If you will do a record clean up with the BLM and send us a copy once accepted by them for record, that would be great.

Thanks, | will send your C-104 on as is. | also just processed the 3001545119.

Kurt Simmons

Petroleum Specialist

Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505
505-660-0720

From: Becerra, Laura <LBecerra@chevron.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 1:54 PM

To: Simmons, Kurt, EMNRD <Kurt.Simmons@state.nm.us>
Subject: [EXT] RE: C-104 Discrepancies

| replied to your questions below. | can submit a “record cleanup” sundry to the BLM just to make it more transparent. It
will take a little while to get the approved copy to you but | can’t get one started.

Let me know if you have any questions. Sorry for the confusion, the completion reports have the correct data. The
sundries submitted a while back had the miscalculation but luckily they should all be fixed.
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From: Simmons, Kurt, EMNRD <Kurt.Simmons@state.nm.us>
Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 12:25 PM

To: Becerra, Laura <LBecerra@chevron.com>

Subject: [**EXTERNAL**] RE: C-104 Discrepancies

Guess it would to know which well, huh?
3001545100 - HH SO 17 20 FEDERAL 001 - 001H
Thanks! We are cleaning up a huge backlog of C-104’s and appreciate your help providing needed documents!

Kurt Simmons

Petroleum Specialist

Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505
505-660-0720

From: Becerra, Laura <LBecerra@chevron.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 11:22 AM

To: Simmons, Kurt, EMNRD <Kurt.Simmons@state.nm.us>
Subject: [EXT] RE: C-104 Discrepancies

Hello Kurt,
Certainly | can verify that. What well is this for?

We had an issue with our program a couple of months ago, it wasn’t calculating the KB correctly when we filed the
drilling reports and we didn’t realize it until we filed completion reports. | will confirm anyways, sent me the well land I'll
take a look right away.

From: Simmons, Kurt, EMNRD <Kurt.Simmons@state.nm.us>
Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 12:19 PM

To: Becerra, Laura <LBecerra@chevron.com>

Subject: [**EXTERNAL**] C-104 Discrepancies




Hi Laura,

| am reviewing your C-104 submitted back in March and notice that the PBTD is given as 20187 on the C-104 and BLM
3160-4, but the completion sundry gives it as 20159. — Yes, the correct PBTD is 20,187’

Also, the completion sundry gives the ETOC as 5580, but the 3160-4 gives it as surface (28’). - The correct TOC is 28’

Can | get you to clarify or correct one or the other of these (easiest would be completion sundry) so that our numbers
match and there is no hang up getting your C-104 approved?

You can send me a clarification or corrected sundry (use the state form if you like) by return email. But which you
correct is up to you, of course.

Thanks,

Kurt Simmons

Petroleum Specialist

Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505
505-660-0720




